
 

 

 
June 24, 2022 
 
PACIFIC COAST TERMINALS CO. LTD. 
 
MAINTENANCE SHUTDOWN WORK 
 
July 8-21, 2022 
 
Pacific Coast Terminals Co. Ltd. (PCT) wishes to advise our neighbours that we will performing a maintenance shutdown from 
July 8 to July 21, 2022. 
 
The terminal’s sulphur rail car unloading, stockpiling, and Berth 2 vessel loading operations will be shutdown. Potash rail 
unloading will be down for 5 days approximately July 11 to 15. Berth 1 liquids vessel loading and liquid railcar unloading will 
remain active. There will be a number of projects being completed with the majority of work being concentrated on the Sulphur 
Stakrake, Conveyors, Rail Yard and Quadrant Ship Loader. The work will require the use of welders, hand tools, lifting 
equipment, and high pressure water washers. We understand the inconvenience to residents as this may result in having noise 
and light emitted from our terminal, and we will work to ensure that community disturbance is minimized wherever possible and 
we apologize in advance. 
 
The contractor work will be performed during regular work hours, 7 days per week. 
Work Areas 

 
 
 
PCT will do everything possible to perform the work as quickly as we can.  We wish to apologize in advance for any 
inconvenience this may cause our neighbours.  If you have any questions or concerns please contact us by email at info@pct.ca, 
or by phone at 604-939-7371. After business hours please call 604-931-9211. 
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